
From: Deb Marinos <visionlossplus@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, March 4, 2019 10:06:51 PM 

To: Rep Alonso Leon 

Subject: House Bill 2935 

Deb Marinos <visionlossplus@gmail.com> 

Tue 3/5/2019 10:20 AM 

Responded 

To:Rep Alonso Leon <Rep.TeresaAlonsoLeon@oregonlegislature.gov>; 

3/5/2019 Mail - Rep.TeresaAlonsoLeon@oregonlegislature.gov 

Dear Representative Alonso- Leon, 

I live in Woodburn OR at 1231 Stanfield Rd. 

I am writing to ask you to support this bill which would allow me to access the information on my 

prescriptions. I live alone and must rely on 

others to tell me what dates to renew and what amounts etc. 

As a well trained blind person, I gave a system of rubber bands and dots for marking pill bottles, but just 

what and how many times to take it. 

As I get older, my medication needs get more complex and I am afraid I will make a mistake. At times 

this provokes anxiety. It would be so 

wonderful to be able to scan my bottles with my iPhone and know for sure all the info. Such as 

expiration date and which dr etc. 

Thank you for your efforts on our behalf. 

Deb Marinos MS CRC LPC- I 

Adaptability for Life LLC 

Www.adaptabilityforlife.com 


